Lisa FIanagan

From: info <info@ailg.ie>
Sent: 08 June 2022 18:56
To: finoff@dublincity.ie
Subject: RE: DCC query - rent arrears

Dear Cllr. McGrattan,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Association dated 27" May 2022.

Your letter has been raised with the Officer board and will be discussed by the President and our National Executive
Committee at their next meeting which is scheduled for the 7" of July.
| will be in correspondence in due course to inform you of the outcome following the meeting.

Kind regards,
Elaine

Elaine Lynch
Communications and Meetings Officer
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